
 

 
Chiang Mai University Announcement  

on 
Reduction of Tuition Fees for the Summer Semester, Academic Year 2021 

 

 

 In order to alleviate the financial burden on students and parents affected by 

COVID-19, by virtue of Articles 4 and 5 of the Chiang Mai University Regulations on 

Undergraduate Tuition Fee Reduction at the undergraduate/graduate level and 

dormitory maintenance fees and by the resolution of the meeting of the University Board 

of Directors on April 27th 2022, it was agreed to reduce the tuition fees and dormitory 

maintenance fees in the summer semester of the 2021 academic year. 

 

The following have been implemented: 

1. Reduced tuition fees, course registration fees, and university facility 
registration fees:  

1.1 For Thai students by 20% 

1.2 For international students by 10% 
 2. Reduction in student dormitory maintenance fees by 10%. 

3. Postponed the tuition fee payment deadline for the summer semester to 

May 17, 2022. 

4. Students who need further financial support, please contact your affiliated 

faculty, college, or Student Development Division to request installments 

or assistance as needed according to the existing process. 

 

 Should the government offer assistance to further help students with the 

tuition fees of the summer semester, academic year 2021, this information will be duly 

announced. 

 

 Should any conflicts arise in regards to this announcement, the President’s 

decision shall be final. 

 

                  

                     Announced on April 27, 2022 

 

 
 

                               (Signed) (Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit, M.D.) 
             President, Chiang Mai University 


